
Stone Age Survival
Hide copies of the plants around your school grounds. Challenge your class to become stone 
age hunter-gatherers. Will you find enough to make a meal?

Nettle

It can be used to make tea.

It can make nettle soup.

It can also be used as a 
medicine. They can be 
harvested in the spring.

Blackberries

Blackberries contain vitamin 
C and they can be harvested 
in autumn. 

Dandelion

Dandelions are high in 
vitamin C.

The best time to gather them 
is in spring.

Haws (Hawthorn)

Hawthorn needs to be cooked 
before eating.

Leaves are safe and can be 
harvested in May. The fleshy 
part of berries is safe, but 
remove the seeds, as they 
contain cyanide. The berries 
are ripe around September/
October.

Pine Kernels

The seeds from pine kernels 
are high in protein. They are 
in season during autumn. 

Elderberries

Elderberries are high in 
vitamin C.

They can be gathered in 
summer.
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Beech Nuts

Beech nuts are cooked before 
they are eaten because they 
could be poisonous.

Blackthorn

Blackthorn are also known 
as sloe berries. They can be 
harvested in autumn.

Acorns

Acorns were eaten in autumn 
when they had turned brown.

They would be ground into 
flour.

Fools Funnel Mushroom

It is poisonous!

It gives severe sickness and 
stomach pain.

Death Cap Mushroom

It is poisonous!

It causes severe sickness and 
even death.

Giant Hogweed

It is poisonous!

It should NOT be touched.
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Teacher Note: These resources are for educational purposes only and are not intended in any way to be advice to be relied 

upon. We do not warrant that the information is accurate. You and your students, should not rely on the material included 

within this resource and we do not accept any responsibility if you or your students do. Twinkl therefore accepts no liability 

for any injuries/accidents/near misses that could arise from relying on any information within these resources and nor does 

it accept liability for any injuries/accidents/near misses which could arise by their implementation.
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